
 Public Notice 
Borough of Fair Haven 

Planning Board 
 
At its Reorganization Meeting on January 17, 2023, the Fair Haven Planning Board took the following 
actions: 
 
Approved the following Appointments for the 2023 term: 
Planning Board Secretary – Sandra Papa 
Planning Board Planner – Heyer Gruel & Associates 
 
Designated the Asbury Park Press, Star Ledger, and Two River Times official Planning Board newspapers. 
 
Adoption of the following schedule of Regular meeting dates for the year 2023:  
Dates:  February 21                                         

March 21                                             
April 18                                                
May 16                                                 
June 20                                                
July 18 
August 15 
September 19 
October 18 
November 15 
December 12 

Place:  Borough Hall, 748 River Road, Fair Haven NJ, 07704 
Time:  7:30 pm 
 
Adopted the date of January 16, 2024 for the Reorganization Meeting/First meeting 2024. 
Place:  Borough Hall, 748 River Road, Fair Haven NJ, 07704 
Time:  7:30 pm 
 
The Board’s meetings are open to the public and interested persons are permitted to participate in 
accordance with applicable law. Special/additional meetings may also be scheduled during the year, 
upon appropriate notice. Formal action may be taken at each of the Board’s meetings. 
 
Application materials for each application will be on file and available for viewing no less than 10 days in 
advance of the meeting for which a particular application is scheduled. Any interested person that has 
questions or requires assistance regarding accessing/participating in a meeting, or viewing or obtaining 
copies of application materials and exhibits, or presenting exhibits for consideration by the Board 
regarding a particular application, should contact Board Secretary Sandra Papa via email at 
spapa@fhboro.net  or via telephone at 732-245-6111. 
 
Copies of minutes, contracts and resolutions will be on file at the Board office in the Borough Hall, 748 
River Road, Fair Haven, NJ during normal business hours. 
 
Sandra Papa,  
Secretary, Fair Haven Planning Board  
Dated:  February 3, 2023 
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